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West Chester Chapter 

The West Chester Chapter participated in the Kind Rocks Project for their second Community Service 

project. Scholars and parents came together for some painting fun. First, the families participated in a 

discussion on kindness: What is Kindness, How to be Kind to Others, and What Can be Done When 

Someone is Not Being Kind. Parents made suggestions on how they can be kind to their Scholars, and 

Scholars gave ideas on how they can be kind to their parents. Following the discussion, everyone painted 

inspiring and encouraging messages on rocks. Finally, a small group of Scholars was invited to deliver those 

rocks to the residents at the Mary Taylor House in West Chester. The Scholars spread the rocks throughout 

the common areas of this senior living community, then spent a few minutes with some of the residents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

William Penn Chapter 

William Penn Scholars helped to spread positive messages and some history by decorating the bulletin 

boards at Penn Wood Middle School. Scholars decorated one board for Black History Month and one for 

Women’s History Month. Scholars researched and wrote quotes from famous people in history and added 

to the boards, along with the preprinted items they had been given. Principal Warren Danenza was very 

appreciative of our Scholars’ efforts to beautify the school by adding age-appropriate and grade-level 

information about Black History and Women’s History Month. 

 


